
In 2011 we raised yet another record amount of  
 

£2254·64 
 

A very big thank you to all who helped in any way at all. 
 
As is usual, the Christmas Post committee held a meeting in February at Wallasey 
Town Hall where all participating Groups received their share of the money raised. 
GSL Sue Flush and several members of the Group went along to collect the cheque. 
 
The Wirral scout & Guide Christmas Post has now been going for 30 years and  the 
2011 donation of £22,500 to local charities took the total amount given to above 
£500,000. 
 
The 551,164 cards delivered in 2011 took the total delivery over the 30 years to more 
than 17 million cards. 
 
Scouts Will Flush and Carrick Hurley receive the cheque from the mayor of Wirral 

 


